
Public Hearing Notice – No. 455 
 

FOR POSTING ON ALL DESIGNATED BULLETIN BOARDS 
 

NOTICE ON PREVAILING WAGES 
 

CITY AND COUNTY OF DENVER 
 

 
Career Service Board of the City and County of Denver through its representative 
received information that will modify the existing base wage and fringe benefits for 
the following classifications of workers:  
 

“Baggage Handling System Maintenance; Fuel Handler series; Furniture 
Mover series; Landside Parking Electronics Technician” 

 
In compliance with the Revised Municipal Code of the City and County of Denver, 
Section 20-76, subsection (c), part (3), “Determination of Prevailing Wages”, the 
Career Service Board gives notice for the public hearing on prevailing wage for the 
above-noted modification.   
 
A Career Service Board Hearing is scheduled for Thursday November 1, 2012.  
These changes/revisions are applicable only to City contracts.  The public hearing 
starts at 5:00 p.m.at the Webb Building, Room 4.G.2, 4th Floor, at 201 W. Colfax 
Ave, Denver, CO 80202.   
 
If anyone wishes to be heard by the Board on this item, please call (720) 913-5168 
no later than 12:00 p.m. on Tuesday October 30, 2012. 
 
This notice was published on Thursday October 18, 2012.   
 


